Town of Milladore

September 9, 2018
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order August 12, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent.
The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes as read. Hank Nigh was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted with a motion by Hank Nigh. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which carried.

The transportation resolution written and requested by the Wisconsin Towns Association was discussed and no action was taken at this time.

Hank Nigh presented recycling information and had an educational brochure that will be sent in the tax bills at the end of the year. We need to have people understand what can be recycled and that we need to use our recycling center to continue receiving the grant money.
Ron Koziczkowski explained that Draxler Electric did still have our town hall on the schedule to be rewired ASAP.
Milz was directed to obtain a gift card for the individual that helped with our snow plow when it was stuck this winter.
Hank Nigh moved to pay the bills. Leon Kundinger seconded it and it carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Russ Haffenbredl the motion passed.
The next meeting is September 9, 2018 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
